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Lenda J. Wilson

Executive Director

621 East Michigan Blvd

Michigan City, IN 46360

(219) 872-7287 Fax (219) 873-7700

April 6, 2009

Please accept this as a letter of recommendation for installment of
security equipment. We want you to know that we are very pleased with the
quality of the products and services that Alpha & Omega Loss Prevention has
provided. We sincerely appreciate their responsiveness, concern and the way
they conduct business.

A good example is how they kept us abreast of the job progress and
added an additional camera to our system with no additional charge. We
recommend their company to others because of our satisfaction and look
forward to doing business with them in the future. Please contact us with other
questions regarding their service to our organization.

Sincerely,

The Housing Authority of the
City of Michigan City, Indiana

uL1&~
Mrs. ~enda J. WilsonExectltive Director


